11th March 2022

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Merseyside Schools Athletics Championship is to be held at Wavertree Athletics Track, Liverpool, on Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> May, 10:30am to 2:30pm.

Your child has been selected to represent the school at this event. Please can you complete and return the permission slip below to the P.E. Department as soon as possible.

We will travel by school mini-bus, returning in good time for homeward transport. Packed lunch will be provided.

Please contact Mr. Green if you have any questions concerning this event. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours Sincerely,



Dr JA Patterson

Principal

Please return to school:	
	(Parent / Guardian) do / do not wish
For	(pupil name)

